

DAILY BULLETIN - Thursday 25th January 2024

Duty Head - C Paterson

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP

- **S1-6** The Boroughmuir Chronicle: If you want to contribute to the Boroughmuir Chronicle please email Ms O'Thy on jane.othy@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk to join the teams group and contribute directly or simply email your article or pictures to Ms O'Thy and she will add them to the paper for you.
- **S1-6** Happier January: Decide to lift people up rather than take them down

Ms O'Thy

S1-6 Global Goal of the Week: Throughout this month (January) many people take on the challenge of being vegan! The aim of this is good wellbeing and removing any stigma around healthy food, as well as substantially reducing your climate footprint. Over the holiday season many people set resolutions for healthier lifestyles and starting the year with 'Veganuary' is a great way to go about it. It doesn't have to be becoming vegan, there are loads of ways to focus on your wellbeing this year!



Mr Bird

S4-6 Geography Revision club for National 5, Higher and Advanced Higher: There will be no N5, H or AH Geography revision study today - it will resume next week.

Mr Das

S4-6 Senior Boys Basketball: Senior Boys Basketball training has been paused while prelims are taking place and will resume on 2nd February.

Mr Segall

S3-5 Netball Club: The Senior netball club are looking for new members as it is mostly made of S6's this year so we need you or we have no club next year!!!! Don't worry how much you have played before it is great if you want to learn to play, improve your skills for PE for your

performance for N5 or Higher, or just to have a bit of fun. There is the chance for entry to Scottish Cup for next year (but don't let that put you off) It runs on a Wednesday night 3.45 - 4.45. Please come along to a short meeting on **Today** in Room 208 with Miss Boag to ask any questions and give your name to be added to the Netball Team

Miss Boag

South Edinburgh Schools' Combined Cadets Force: As discussed on Wednesday's assembly, please consider joining this joint opportunity with some other S3s from JGHS and GWC. Please review the slides on Teams and complete the form accessed below.



Mr Hembury

S1 Computer Programming Club: Due to senior prelim exams, the programming club is cancelled for the next few weeks. Watch the bulletin and Teams for details of when it will restart.

Mrs Dighton